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 Visalia Fire Places Second Squad Unit Into Service      

 

At 7:30 A.M. on Sunday, November 13, 2022, Visalia Fire placed it second Emergency Medical 
Squad into service to assist with medical aid responses in the southern part of the city. Squad 53 
will be ins service from 07:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. six out seven days of the week responding from 
Station 53 located at 5025 W. Walnut Avenue. The only day it will not be in service will be on 
Saturdays. The purpose of the two medical squads are to assist with responses to medical aid calls 
during the peak hours of the days. During the weekdays there will be two squads available and 
only squad unit available on Saturday and Sundays.   
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